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Norwood Primary School 
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Tuesday 26th March 2013 

 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

 

As you will find out when the first summer curriculum letter is sent to you today, our learning 

theme for the new half term will be geography based. 

 

In preparation for our new learning theme display, could children please bring in a photograph of 

them in/or a picture/postcard from a location outside of Peterborough? This can be another 

country around the world or another location in the United Kingdom. We will use these images to 

create a visual display of all places that the children have visited outside of our home location. 

 

If children do not have a photograph or postcard of somewhere they have visited, they could find 

an image of a place that they would like to visit. 

 

If children could bring these to school by Wednesday that would be fantastic, we will then have a 

visual representation as a starting point for our geography-based learning theme. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss L. Perkins                           Mrs D. Reynolds 

 

 


